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February 10, 2021 

Ordinance 2021-04, Approving the transfer of assets from Ninilchik Emergency 
Services, Inc. to the Kenai Peninsula Borough on behalf of the newly expanded fire 
and emergency medical service area. 

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission reviewed the subject ordinance during their 
regularly scheduled February 8, 2020 meeting. 

A motion passed by unanimous vote (9 Yes, 0 No, 2 Absent) to recommend approval of Ordinance 
2021-04 

In the ordinance, please amend the last WHEREAS statement: 

WHEREAS, the Planning Commission at its regularly scheduled meeting held on 
February 8, 2021 recommended approval by unanimous vote. 

Attached are the unapproved minutes of the subject portion of the meeting. 


